
From: Jeremiah Cromie
To: "andy@wardrugh.com"
Subject: Individual Wells for Wildcat Long Plat and Timothy Short Plat?
Date: Monday, July 26, 2021 9:29:00 AM

Andy,
 
I just wanted to verify that you were still planning on doing individual wells on both plats (Timothy
and Wildcat) and were not trying to do a group B like on the Tiger Plat?
 
Thanks.
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner 1
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
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